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November 4th, 2021 Town Board minutes 
 
 At 7PM Supervisor, Daniel Pemrick called to order a public hearing to hear comments regarding 
the 2022 Preliminary Budget. Present were Superintendent of Highways, Justin Burwell; Deputy 
Superintendent of Highways, Mark Young; Principal Account Clerk, Cara Parks and approx. 9 residents. 
Town Clerk presented proof of publication. Supervisor Pemrick states the Town is in good shape.  There 
is no raise in town taxes and we have a new EMS agreement with Corinth. Supervisor Pemrick asks if 
there are any comments. There were none. On a motion by Capasso, C and seconded by Johnson, C the 
meeting was closed at 7:04 PM. 
 
 On a motion by Veitch, C and seconded by Capasso, C the Town Board opened a regular meeting 
at 7:04PM.  
 
 RESOLUTION #125-2021- ADOPT 2022 BUDGET 
Motion: Capasso, C 
Seconded: Veitch, C 
 
 WHEREAS, The Town Board has met at the time and place specified in the Notice of Public 
Hearing on the Preliminary Budget and heard all persons desired to be heard thereon, NOW THEREFOR 
BE IT 
 RESOLVED, This Town Board does hereby adopt said Preliminary Budget as finally compiled as 
the annual budget for the year 2022 and that such budget as so adopted be entered in detail in the 
minutes of the proceedings of the Town Board, and be it  
 FURTHER RESOLVED,  That the Town Clerk of the Town shall prepare and certify a copy of said 
annual budget pursuant to Section 202A, Sub.2 of the Town Law and deliver thereof to the Supervisor 
and County Board of Supervisors. 
VOTE: Ayes: Pemrick, Johnson, Capasso,  Veitch, Stacey 
            Noes:  None  
 
 
On a motion by Capasso, C and seconded by Stacey, C the meeting was closed at 7:05 PM 
 
 
        ________________________________ 
          Town Clerk 


